G.N. 2075
AIRCRAFT ACCIDENT—INSPECTOR’S INVESTIGATION

Notice is hereby given that an Inspector’s Investigation is being conducted into the cause of the
accident which occurred on 13 April 2010 whereby an Airbus A330 aircraft with registration
B-HLL, operated by Cathay Pacific Airways with flight number CX 780 arriving from Surabaya,
Indonesia, made an emergency landing at the Hong Kong International Airport.

Any persons who wish to make representations as to the circumstances or causes of the
accident should do so by letter, facsimile, telephone or email to the Chief Inspector of Accidents
c/o The Civil Aviation Department, 46th Floor, Queensway Government Offices, Queensway,
Hong Kong (Tel: 2867 4203; Facsimile: 2501 0640 or Email: aid@cad.gov.hk) within 14 days of
this notice.

16 April 2010 Norman LO Chief Inspector of Accidents



